TROUBLE DETERMINATION DISPATCH CHARGE
As information to our AT&T Kentucky customers, the Trouble Determination Dispatch Charge is scheduled to increase from $50.00 to $85.00, beginning on or after June 1, 2008.  This charge is billed when AT&T Kentucky visits a customer’s location to determine the cause of an inside wiring problem.  The charge is not billed to customers with Inside Wire Protection. 
If you have questions regarding this rate change or would like additional information about Inside Wire Protection, please call your AT&T Kentucky representative.  Thank you for choosing AT&T Kentucky.  
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